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Pat Breysse, PhD, joined CDC in December 2014 as the 

Director of NCEH/ATSDR. Dr. Breysse leads CDC’s efforts 

to investigate the relationship between environmental factors 

and health. He came to CDC from the Johns Hopkins 

University where his research focused on the evaluation and 

control of chemical, biological, and physical factors that can 

affect health, with a particular concentration on risk and 

exposure assessment. Under Dr. Breysse’s leadership, 

ATSDR/NCEH has prioritized work on exposure to lead and 

safe drinking water, initiated new actions to address 

exposure to hazardous chemicals, and played a critical role 

in CDC’s emergency preparedness and response to natural 

disasters and chemical exposures. 

 

Dr. Breysse received his PhD in Environmental Health 

Engineering from Johns Hopkins University in 1985 and 

completed postdoctoral training at the British Institute for 

Occupational Medicine in Edinburgh, Scotland.  


